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Greenwell Point Public School 

 NEWSLETTER 
                                          School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                            Fax:  444 71550                                email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Catherine Glennan                  4th September  2017                              Term 3  Week  8 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents, 
 
This week sees the beginning of our  NAPLAN online tests for our year 3 and    
5 students. At some time throughout the next 3 weeks children in Year 3 and 5 
will   have the opportunity to sit these tests. I would like to just remind parents of   
students in these years that these results will not be published. 
This week library lessons will recommence for all students. K/1/2 will be on a 
Wednesday and 3/4/5/6 will be Thursday. If your child has a library book at 
home can you please encourage them to return it to exchange it for another. 
Also there are many outstanding books from the mobile library. Please return 
these as soon as possible.  
I had the pleasure of attending my first P&C meeting last week and am looking 
forward to attending your trivia night fundraiser in October. If you are able to 
assist in any way please see contact the school.  
Please ensure your child comes to school each day with their hat. This remains 
a focus for us, particularly as the weather begins to warm up. There are many 
jumpers also in the lost property basket . If you know that our child has lost 
theirs please encourage them to come and look for it. 
We will be having a sale on excess uniform stock. If you need any uniforms 
please contact Louise at the school.  
 
 
Regards, 
Catherine Glennan  
Relieving Principal 

 
TEXT BOOK FEES: 
There will be no more reminders to pay for textbooks.  Notes will be sent 
home today to families that have not yet paid.  The costs for textbooks for  
Kindergarten: $28.55 and for Years 1,2,3,4,5 and Year 6 is $38.35. Thank you 
to the parent who have already paid. 

 
 
COLOURING COMPETITION: 
The Marine Rescue colouring in is due back to school NO LATER than the 11th 
October. This is for the Marine Rescue Day which will be held on the 12th  
November at the Greenwell Point Bowling Club. 

 
P & C MESSAGE : 

Hello Parents and Caregivers, 

This year the P&C are holding a Las Vegas Trivia 
night on the 28th of October from 6pm – 10.30pm. 

Please note that this event is for OVER 18 only. 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

  
SEPTEMBER: 
 
4th    Book Club due back 
15th  Assembly 2:00pm 
 
OCTOBER: 
 
25th   Book Fair  
28th   P & C Trivia Night 
 
NOVEMBER:  
 
Swim School  
Canberra Excursion 5/6 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

 

 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Tickets will be $30.00 per person with a 3 course meal provided. Tables will be of 10 if you want to get a 
group together or meet new people. There will be only 80 tickets so get in early! 

We do need help to organise this. 

We need volunteers to gather donations. There is a donation request letter at the front office or if you email 
Shannon at philshantoby@aapt.net.au she will email you one to take.  

We also need advertising placed anywhere we can! Once again, the flyer will be at the front office or email 
Shannon to get one. 

We also need clever people to make desserts for the night.  

If you know of a brave person to be MC that would be fabulous! 

We need one person to mark the quizzes on the night. 

The trivia night will included games and we would love to have people to help with those too. 

If you can’t help, a small Woolworths or Coles voucher dropped into the office to help with purchasing  

ingredients would be greatly appreciated and would go a long way to help with the fundraising.  

We are hoping to replace or fix the play equipment near the hall, purchase science, maths and music kits, or 
perhaps a terms “experience” for the students such as a dance or sporting lesson each week. Another big 
goal is to build an outside learning area.  

We would love any help to make this trivia night a huge success and are open to all suggestions of how help 
can be provided.  

Kindest wishes 

The Greenwell Point Public School P&C. 

Shannon – philshantoby@aapt.net.au 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
                                                      CANTEEN MEAL DEAL 

8th September, 2017  
 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………………… to receive a Chick-
en Burger, popper and a piece of fruit of the week all for $5. Please remember the canteen is only 
open for lunch so it is up to you to remember to bring your recess. ALL ORDERS MUST BE IN BY 
WEDNESDAY MORNING. This week the canteen will also be selling Custard cups for 50c.  
    

 

………………………………..                                         ………………………………..  

      Signature                                                                                     Date  

 

BOAT AWARDS 

 Congratulations to these students: 
K/1:   Taylor & Eli                             

 1/2: Taj & Zeba 

2/3/4: Bailey & Jade 

4/5/6: Holly & Zac 

Are you collecting your stickers for our school.  If you need a sticker chart just 

ask in the office or drop your stickers in the box in our office foyer. Don’t forget 

to ask your family, friends and neighbours to help collect stickers for our school. 
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